David Danner
Executive Director

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
P.O. Box 47250
1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW
Olympia, WA 98504-7250
June 1, 2009

Dear Mr. Danner:

Attached please find comments of the NW Energy Coalition and The Energy Project regarding Docket No. U-090222 in response to the Commission’s May 22, 2009 Notice of Opportunity to File Written Comments.

Thank you for your consideration of these comments.

Sincerely,

Danielle Dixon

Sr. Policy Associate

NW Energy Coalition

811 1st Ave, Suite 305

Seattle, WA 98104

Chuck Eberdt

Manager

The Energy Project

1111 Cornwall Ave. Suite C
Bellingham, WA 98225
